## **UNIVERSITY OF SOUTH FLORIDA** Undergraduate Council Minutes of January 25<sup>th</sup>, 2010

Michael LeVan (Chair), Garnet Butchart, Ken Christensen, Kay Perrin, Sherman Dorn, Laura Gonzalez, JoAnne Larsen, Chad Michaels, Cassandra Hanjian, Khalid Hassouneh, Sarah Present:

Niewold

Jay Coble, Kathy Hyer, Karla Davis-Salazar Absent:

Guests/Ex

within these departments, regardless of catalog year. For students that already have 3 or more D/F grades, these previous grades will count collectively as 1 D/F grade with respect to this new policy. There were some questions about the ability to change progression requirements retroactively. Chair LeVan will seek clarification on this matter from Dean of Undergraduate Studies Bob Sullins and discuss at the next meeting. The council **voted to support** this new requirement.

Health Sciences Major – The council took a preliminary look at the proposal for a new Health Sciences major. Questions arose about where this degree program will be housed and what kind of support will be necessary. A committee was formed to look into these questions and report to the council at the next meeting.

## 5. Old Business

- a) UGC Operating procedures revisions tabled until next meeting
- b) Chair's Memo regarding concurrence The council review and discussed the draft memo distributed by LeVan at the previous meeting. Changes were suggested and will be included by LeVan in the final version.
- 6. Review Assignments
  - a) Health Sciences Major (LeVan, Christensen, Hanjian, Perrin)
  - b) Psychology degree changes